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Meetings at Halton Region
Regional Council meetings are taking place through web conferencing until further notice.
Videos will be posted to halton.ca.

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Please contact us, as soon as possible, if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region
events or meetings. 08

12
21

For more information about Regional improvement projects:
• visit halton.ca
• sign up to receive email notice and updates
• email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311

Trafalgar Road (Reg. Rd. 3) Widening
from Steeles Avenue (Reg. Rd. 8) to 10 Side Road (Reg. Rd. 10)

Town of Halton Hills | PR-2961B

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Beginning in August 2021, Halton Region will begin widening Trafalgar Road (Reg. Rd. 3) to
four lanes between Steeles Avenue and 10 Side Road, Ward 2, in the Town of Halton Hills. The
work also includes installation of a watermain on Trafalgar Road, from the Ashgrove Pumping
Station and Reservoir to 10 Side Road, and on 10 Side Road from Trafalgar Road to Eighth Line.
The expected completion date is December 2024.

Access for local residents will be maintained at all times.

Gary Carr
Regional Chair

Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, Halton Region’s Small Business Centre
has helped support businesses every step of the way. As we begin to reopen
our economy as part of the provincial Roadmap to Reopen, our professional
team of business consultants can help you understand the safety measures
you need to put in place to keep you, your employees and customers safe.
Reopening parts of our community and economy is welcome news and could
not have been achieved without the commitment of each Halton resident
and business—thank you for your continued efforts. To learn more about our
business supports or to connect with a business consultant, visit halton.ca.

Halton’s Small Business Centre is here for local businesses

Please contact Nancy Gibson for information on placing your QR Code ad.

Cell: 289-681-2041 | ngibson@starmetrolandmedia.com

Limited Space - Book Today!

For a Small Fee/Week participate in this Foodie Feature linking
your business or menu to these QR codes!

Open Kitchen RestauRant

Catherine Pegg of the Halton Alzheimer's Society accepts a cheque for $4,392.50 from Tim
Turcotte (left) and Fred Piercey of the Halton and Hamilton Heart to Home Meals chapters. The
money came from the annual maple syrup sales fundraiser, with great support received from
Hillsview Active Living Centre in Georgetown.
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SWEET SUPPORT


